
 
 

Thursday, May 3rd, 2012
 
 
 
 
Dear Copyright Office,
 
 
 
 

I am an emerging photographer in New York City. I register my photographs with The 
Copyright Office every 45 days. More and more people are stealing my pictures due to 
technology and the internet.
 

The increased cost of the registration fee would have a negative impact on me and my 
business. Also, many more photographers will be less interested in registering because of the 
increased cost. The value and future of this country is in intellectual property. Please dont make 
it more expensive to register.
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
 
 
David Paul Larson
646.300.1423
www.davidpaullarson.com


